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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service,

I urge you to keep the Black Hills free from any more toxic mining. | therefore fully support the Withdrawal of
mining companies from the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed.

Any time there is mining, it leaves a lasting effect on the land. So many areas of the Black Hills are thus far
untouched by extractive mining, and | would like to see the beauty of the region preserved. This will also protect
the waters that flow through the region as well.

Please convey this support for the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the U.S. Department of the Interior.

Thank you.



